
Attention	Cancer	Center	Physicians	and	Staff:	
	

Get	some	quality	perks	
for	just	5	minutes	of	your	time!	

	
	

	
	
	
As	we	all	know,	there’s	hospital	coffee	and	then	there’s	Starbucks.	But	perk	up!	
You	now	have	the	chance	to	wake	up	and	smell	the	(Starbucks)	coffee—for	FREE!		
	
The	OEHR	communications	team	will	treat	your	team	to	Starbucks	
if	at	least	20%	of	you	respond	to	our	short	communications	survey	
by	Wed.,	Nov.	20.		
	
Please	help	give	our	communication	efforts	a	boost	by	anonymously	filling	out	the	
survey	today.	The	link	was	emailed	on	Nov.	11.	If	you	can’t	find	it,	then	find	your	
manager.	She’ll	re-send	it.	
	
If	you’ve	already	completed	the	survey—thanks!	You’re	that	much	closer	to	waking	
up	with	Starbucks	in	your	cup!	(Oh	wait,	wrong	jingle…)	
	


